Pollie McCloskey

From: Jenepher Chalk <bruce.chalk@bigpond.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2022 1:58 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save trees

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone
Please save some trees Please



